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Coming Events:

Monthly Meeting is held on the 4th Wednesday of the month at 
Randazzo’s Family Restaurant, 4462 Wabash Street at 6:30 pm 
for dinner (meeting begins about 7:15 pm.

October 12:  Meet at Rivertown at 1230 for caravan to Portside 
Restaurant on River Road.


October 26:  Garage Tour with Model As.


November 10:  Destrehan Craft Fair.  We will go on Sunday in a 
Caravan leaving from Rivertown parking lot.


December 7:  Christmas party at Ormond Plantation.  Should 
park cars in back by the tea room.


December 14:  Harahan Christmas Parade.  Meet about 1100 
and wait for parade to start.


The club received a nice note from Linda Maniscalco thanking us 
for our kindness and sympathy.  A very hard time for her.


Remember to check online at www.nolamodelas.com for the

latest information on events.  Thanks to John Troendle!


http://www.nolamodelas.com


Lunch at Portside Restaurant

Saturday was a fine day, one of the cooler outings we have had in 
along time.  Despite a large show of hands as to who would be 
coming in their cars at the last meeting, only four cars were there.  
Ken in his sport coupe brought  Angelo who had trouble getting 
several of his cars to run in the morning,  Geoff rode in the rumble 
seat with Ken and Angelo, Mickey had his Tudor, Ray, Toni and 
Caroline were in the loong stretch limo and Dianne & Carl Hunter in 
their sport coupe.  Others attending were Marie & Anthony Nicolich, 
Lynn Welsh, Jim Pierce, Bobbie & Vic Zaidain in his T-bird.

We took up a large table at the end of the restaurant and were 
welcomed by the owners, glad to see us back once again.  And Carl’s
friend Curt from the Jimmy Club stopped by to say hello and 
welcomed us to visit the club afterwards.  On the way home it was a 
bit warmer with bright sunshine.  A nice way to end a pleasant time on 
the road for a few miles with the cars.

          Ken & Geoff check out the farmer’s market by Rivertown








